
Gr aduat e Council  
Minu t e s of the Meeti ng of Febr uar y 2 , 2017 

3:30 p.m., GUC Lof t  
 

The Graduate Council met on Thursday, February 2, 2017, at 3:30 p.m. in the GUC Loft. Dr. Wendy 
Darby presided. The following members were present: Dr. Joy Borah, Dr. Linda Austin for Dr. Vicki 
Pierce, Dr. Lynn Aquado, Dr. Carrie Barske, Ms. Sherri Hester for Ms. Cassie Morgan, Dr. Chanho 
Kang, Dr. Donna Lefort, Dr. Chris Maynard for Dr. Carmen Burkhalter, Dr. Dr. Leah Whitten, Dr. Greg 
Carnes, Dr. Paulette Alexander, Dr. Melvin Davis, Dr. Amber Paulk, Ms. Neysa Brown, Dr. Craig 
Robertson, and Mr. Seth Armstrong.  

 

MINUTES  

 

Approval of the minutes of the meeting of January 12, 2017.  
 

By consensus, the minutes were approved. 

Consideration of the request from the Department of Elementary Education to create new courses: ECE 
500, ECE 506, ECE 610, ECE 550, ECE 570, ECE 572 and EED 505; and create new teaching field: 
Early Childhood Education (Alt A. and Traditional Masters). 

Mr. Armstong moved approval and Dr. Stafford seconded the motion. The motion was approved 
unanimously. 

Request from Educator Preparation to implement policy requiring proof of liability insurance for 
all teacher education candidates prior to admission to internship. 

Dr. Aquadro moved approval and Dr. Paulk seconded the motion. The motion was approved 
unanimously. 

Consideration of the request from the College of Business to change the admission requirements. 

Mr. Armstrong moved approval and Dr. Stafford seconded the motion. The motion was approved 
unanimously. 

Consideration of the Request from the College of Business to clarify that MG 600 is eligible for 
application of the current Repeat/Recompute policy. 

 

Dr. Paulk moved approval and Dr. Stafford seconded the motion. The motion was approved 
unanimously. 

 
 
 
 
 



Consideration of the request from the Department of Management and Marketing to change the 
name of the 'International Business' MBA concentration to 'Global Business'.  Request to add 
new courses: MG 632, MG 662 (Dept. of MG/MK) and BL 642 (Dept. of AC/BL).  Request to 
change required and elective courses in this concentration. 

 

Dr. Paulk moved approval and Dr. Alexander seconded the motion. The motion was approved 
unanimously. 

Consideration of the request from the Department of Management and Marketing to add a new 
MBA concentration in 'Sales and New Business Development'.  Request to add new courses: MK 
620, MK 625, MK 633, MK 643, MK 653, and MK 663.  

 

Mr. Armstong moved approval and Dr. Alexander seconded the motion. The motion was 
approved unanimously. 

 

Dr. Paulk moved to adjournment. The meeting adjourned at 3:46 p.m. 

 

 

 

       _________________________  

          Wendy Darby, Chairperson  


